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Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: D.J. Sreniawski

,

799'Roosnvelt Road '

Glen'Ellyn, Illinois 60137 [

L

Dear Sir,

,

This letter is in response to the violations that occurred on
September 20, 1989.

t

1 '. The corrective steps that were taken are as follows;' '

An Amendment (No. 06) was sent in to your office
_

correcting the Radiation: Safety Officer and the -|
Radiology group as users. I then recieved the
notification of the amended license on October 26, 1989.

.

2. The corrective steps t. hat will be taken 'o avoid futher
violations will be the proper amendment correction
before the users are changed, or the RSO is changed.

3. Full compliance has been achieved as of October 26, .

1989 'The date in which we received are amended
license. Amendment No. 06 and license No. 13-20329 St.

,

.Thank you'for your cooperation and your patience. >

| '

i

Sincerly,
' w & D$1

Darus Hime RTR
Director of Radiology

ggy 13 M00Encl osure: Copy of amended license '
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